Roe Valley Beekepers’ Association

Summary of current activities for UBKA Executive meeting of 3 March 2016


Meetings were held on the 3rd Wednesday of each month.

January 13 was the AGM, at which the same Officers were re-elected with the exception of the Education Officer, Wendy Wallace-Johnston.

February 17 saw a short film from 1950 by Abbott “ Pages from my Scrapbook.”
This was followed by a PowerPoint presentation by Sam Laverty describing how he reared his queens – a most impressive achievement.

At the next meeting on March 16, Michael Young will talk about Spring Mangement.

The UBKA Bee Health workshop held in the White Horse Hotel on 21 February was well received by those members who attended, and found it most helpful.




Apiary

All 7 Association hives are alive at the moment, although some are weak.





The Website is currently undergoing a complete overhaul, and is currently off-line.




Education is proceeding satisfactorily, with 12 students attending the FIBKA Preliminary course.

[bookmark: _GoBack]3 members are attending the fortnightly Intermediate Scientific course lectures in Greenmount, and have formed a self-help group meeting each intervening week.
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